
 

 
Hello, 

 

Today I am writing to you as a co-member of our State Society and asking you to consider 

participating in an ASAPAC event. The ASAPAC executive board will be hosting a virtual 

culinary experience with special Guest celebrity chef Lorna Garcia on Sunday, March 24 at 

7:30 PM ET. Chef Garcia has been featured on multiple shows including Top Chef Masters and 

America’s Next Great Restaurant and has published to best-selling cookbooks: New Latin 

Classics and New Taco Classics. She has also opened multiple restaurant locations in Miami 

International Airport, Dallas, Fort Worth international Airport and Hatfield Jackson Atlanta 

International airport. ASA members who are interested in participating must RSVP via email to 

asapac@asahq.org so your 2024 ASAPAC contribution can be confirmed. It will be a fun-filled 

evening without a doubt! 

 

My other request is to ask you to consider contributing to the ASAPAC for 2024 if you have not 

yet done so. The ASAPAC is not a political organization, but rather designed to support 

Anesthesiologists and their practices by directly impacting legislative and regulatory issues that 

confront our specialty. The leadership and direction provided by the ASA legislative team and 

the ASAPAC has been invaluable in the CSSA’s effort to oppose independent CRNA practice in 

Connecticut. Your participation in the ASAPAC is critical to the ongoing efforts to advocate for 

our specialty from both a local and national standpoint. Please consider a $100 donation to the 

ASAPAC (QR code below) for 2024. I understand how busy everyone is these days with clinical 

responsibilities. By taking the time to contribute to the ASAPAC your voice is being heard, and 

you are directly engaging in the support and advocacy of our specialty. Thank you! 

 

Respectfully, 

John Satterfield MD FASA 
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